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7: 30 P .t1. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

DECEMBER 20, 1902 

Centerville ~1unicipal Building, Caucus Room 

Mayor J. V. Stone 
Deputy-Mayor Charles Taylor 
Councilmembers Russell Sweetman 

Jeffrey Sil er 
Bernard Samples 
Shirley Heintz 

Clerk of Council Marilyn Mclaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Director of Finance William Bettcher 

Council interviewed Mr. Brooks A. Compton, applicant for appointment 
as a Member of the Board of Architectural Review. Council concurred with 
said appointment. 

Mrs. Mclaughlin advised that terms will soon expire for the three 
Members on the Board of Tax Appeals. Council concurred that Mr. Robert 
P. Hensley, Stephen Mikula and L. H. Rogero be appointed to another term 
on the Board of Tax Appeals. 

Mr. Taylor left the Meeting at this time, due to a conflict of 
interest with the next agenda item. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed the bids received for the purchase of a Package 
Insurance Policy to include property, public liability and automotive 
liability coverage. Discussion followed relative to the two low and best 
bids. Concern was expressed with the City's contact person being a sub-agent 
for the Hestfield Insurance Company and not the direct agent. This matter 
will be further discussed when more information becomes available. Council 
concurred to remove this Uem f om the Council Meeting agenda. 

~~~ 
Marilyn J. Mclaughlin 0 
Clerk of Council 


